No.

Unitep INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _November 18. 2008

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

Centeno Elementary School received a donation of $3,000.00 from Target grant.

Zaffirini Elementary School received a donation of $1,473.00 from Zaffirini Elem. P.T.C.
Centeno Elementary School received a donation of $1,000.00 from Wal-Mart.

United High School Boys Basketball received a donation of $7,000.00 from Basketball Booster
Club.
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The following are donations under $1000

1. United High School Choir received a donation of $250.00 from GEO Group Inc.

L.B.J. High School Boys Basketball Program received a donation of $500.00 from Mr. Trujillo,

Communities in School.

L.B.J. High School Golf Team received a donation of $100.00 from Mr. David Volpe.

Trautmann Middle School received a donation of $516.70 from the TMS Cheer Booster Club.

Centeno Elementary School received a donation of $342.50 from the Centeno Elementary P.T.C.

United South High School Basketball Team received a donation of $100.00 from Anthony Mayers.

Prada Elementary School received a donation of $92.36 from Target.

Prada Elementary School received a donation of $150.00 worth of beverages from Coca-Cola Co.

Lamar-Bruni Vergara Middle School Principal’s Account received a donation of $668.65 from the LBV

Teachers (Snack Bar).

10. Trautmann Middle School received a donation of $40.26 from Target.

11. Gonzalez Middle School Principal’s Account received a donation of $500.00 from Ms. Lisa Denson,
Project Coordinator for Classic Designs.
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Grand Total: $15,733.47

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact.

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.
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Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM: M. H. Arambula-Ruiz ‘ti :
Principal

DATE: October 16, 2008
SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

We have received a $3,000.00 grant from Target for use through our library in support
of the “Through a Child's Eyes - Improving Literacy Skills Through Art” program.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance and approval
by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

R. C. Centeno Elementary School
Maria H. Arambula-Ruiz, Principal
2710 LaPtta Mangana Road ¢ Laredo, Texas 18046 o (956) 473-8800 o Fex (956) 473-8899



Superintendent

MEMO

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM: Anna M. Wirsching
Principal ,

REF: Acceptance of Donation

DATE: October 30, 2008

We are pleased to inform you of the following donation by:

Zaffirini Elem. P.T.C.

This donation was for the amount of $1,473 and will be used to purchase
some benches for afternoon student pick-up areas.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting agenda for
approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.

Zaffirini Elementary School
Anna Wirsching, Principal
5210 Sta. Claudia Ln. ® Laredo, Texas 78043 ® (956) 473-2900 ® Fax (956) 473-2999
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FOR CHILDREN

Roberto J. Santos
Superinténdent

O LRI

TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

FROM: M. H. Arambula-Ruiz “i
Principal

DATE: November 13, 2008
SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

We have received a $1,000.00 Community Grant from Wal-Mart for use in various
student activities and incentives.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance and approval
by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

R. C. Centeno Elementary School
Maria H. Arambula-Ruiz, Principal
2710 LaPita Mangano Road o Laredo, Texas 78046 o (956) 473-8300 o Fax (956) 473-8899




11-13-'08 09:24 FROM-United High 9564731980 T-180 P0@1/001 F-019
Sty

v

FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT \

Roberto J. Santos |
Superintendent

To: Roberto Santos, Supeﬂns% :
From: Alberto Aleman Jr., UH pal
Date November 12, 2008

Subject: Acceptance of Donation

United High School has received the following donations:

10/22/08 G E O Group In¢. Choir - $250.00
11/4/08 Basketball Booster Boy's Basketball $7,000.00
Chub

We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting ageada for approval by the
board.

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

\T/

United High School
Alberto Aleman, Jr., Principal
8800 McPherson Road ® Laredo, Texas 78045 ® (956) 473-5600 & Fax (956) 473-1980




FOR CHILDREN

Roberto J Santos
Superintendent
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To:  Roberto J Santos, Superintendent
From: Maggie Martinez, Principal TN
Date: 11-3-08

Re:  Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donation given to LBJ High School. We

respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting
for approval.

Communities in School Mr. Trujillo for donating $500.00 to the Boys Basketball
Program.

David Volpe for donating $100.00 to the LBJ Golf Team.

LBJ High School would like to thank the mentioned organization for their generosity
and their support of our students at LBJ HS.

Thank you.

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
5626 Cielito Lindo Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 796-5100 ® Fax (956) 796-5281




Roberto J Santos
Superintendent

9-22-08

Dear Mr. Trujillo and Communities in School,

The Boy’s Basketball Program at Lyndon B Johnson High School is indebted and grateful to

you for your generous donation.

We will use that money to purchase travel suits for our player’s. In addition, your donation

will enable our athletes to travel with pride and unity.

Sincerely,

Lyndon B. Johnsbn High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
5626 Cielito Lindo Blvd, ® Laredo, Texas 78046 @ (956) 796-5100 ® Fax (956) 796-5281



FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT §

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

10-14-2008

Dear Mr. David Volpe,

The LBJ Golf Team would like to thank you for you’re donation of 100 dollars so that we

would have two representatives at this years 2008 Homecoming presentation.

With much appreciation,

;esus Valdez Jr. ﬁg\%ﬁ

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Head Golf Coach )

109, (P ¥inecp A\

Lyndon B. Johnson High School
Maggie Martinez, Principal
3626 Cielito Lindo Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 o (956) 473-5100 ® Fax (956) 796-5281



FOR CHILDREN

B Trustees

John M. Bruce
President
District 7

Pat Campos
Vice-President
District 3

Juan Antonio Molina, Jr
Secretary
District 4

Ricardo Molina
Parliamentarian
District 1

Francisco “Pancho”
Gonzalez, Jr.
Member
District 2

William “Bill"” Johnson
Member
District 5

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Member
District 6

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691

Raymundo Gonzalez, IT1, Principal

Trautmann Middle School
TO: ROBERTO J. SANTOS, SUPERINTENDENT
FROM: RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ, 111 W

SUBJECT: DONATION
DATE: November 7, 2008

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING
DONATION:

$516.70 FROM TMS CHEER BOOSTER CLUB CK#1029
WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS ITEM ON THE
NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS
GENEROUS DONATION.

8501 Curly Lane. - Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-7400 - Fax(956)473-7499
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FOR CHILDREN

TED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superinteodent
TO: Mr. Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
FROM: M. H. Arambula-Ruiz )
Principal
DATE: November 11, 2008

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

We have received a donation of $342.50 from the R, C. Centeno Elementary School
P.T.C. to buy windbreakers for identified needy students.

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting Agenda for acceptance and approval
by the Board of Trustees.

Thank you.

Maria H. Arambula-Ruiz, Principal
2710 l.alita Mangora Road ¢ Laredo, Texay 74046 o (Y56) A73-8K00 » F'ax (V56) 473-R¥9Y
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Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Roylin B. Wilson, Principal W/Z/

Subject: Donation

Date: October 27, 2008

The United South High School Boys' Basketball Team has received the following
donation:

Anthony Mayers $ 100.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Boys' Basketball is very appreciative to the above-
mentioned organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 @ Fax (956) 473-5599




Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

October 20, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Prada Elementary Donations

We would like to thank Target for their donation of 3 92.36 to our school..

Maria De Los Angeles Aguilar
Principal

Prada Elementary School
Maria de los Angeles Aguilar, Principal
510 Soria Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 712-9120 ® Fax (956) 712-9131
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Superintendent

October 20, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Prada Elementary Donations

Coca — Cola has donated $ 150.00 worth of their beverage products to our school.
- Thank you

Maria De Los Angeles Aguilar
Principal

Prada Elementary School
Maria de los Angeles Aguilar, Principal
510 Soria Drive ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 712-9120 ® Fax (956) 712-9131




FOR CHILOREN

ENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos

Superintendent
To: Mr. Robert J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal/d»@
Re: Donation
Date: October 14, 2008

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School Principal's Account received the following donation:
LBV Teachers (Snack Bar) $668.65 cash

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the
board.

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School greatly appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and
attentive donation.

Attachment

Lamar Bruni-Vergara Middle School
Annabel Castillo-Gomez, Principal
5910 St. Luke Blvd. ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-6600 ® Fax (956) 473-6699
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Raymundo Gonzalez, IIl, Principal
Trautmann Middle School

Board of Trustees

John M. Bruce
President
District 7

Pat Campos
Vice-President
District 3

Juan Antonio Molina, Jr
Secretary
District 4

Ricardo Molina
Paric torian  °
District 1

Francisco “Pancho”
Gonzalez, Jr.
Member
District 2

William “Bill” Johnson
Member
District 5

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Member
District 6

Roberto ). Santos
Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219

TO:
FROM:
SUBJECT:

DATE:

RAYMUNDO GONZALEZ, I <y
DONATION

SEPTEMBER 24, 2008

TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING

DONATION:

$40.26 TARGET CHECK # 1897572

WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THAT YOU PLACE THIS ITEM ON THE
NEXT BOARD MEETING AGENDA FOR APPROVAL BY THE BOARD.
TRAUTMANN MIDDLE SCHOOL IS VERY APPRECIATIVE FOR THIS

GENEROUS DONATION.

8501 Curly Lane. - Laredo, TX 78045 - (956)473-7400 - Fax (956)¢
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FON CHILDREN

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

MEMO

To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent

From: Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal

Ref: Acceptarice of Donation

Dare: October 9, 2008
Ms. Lisa Denson, Project Coordinator for Classic Designs donated
$500.00 to our Principals Account. The donation was given to be used for

teacher incentives and rewards. We would like to thank Ms. Denson and
Classic Designs for their support.

Thgnk you,

Antonio Gonzalez, Jr. Middle School

Adriana P. Ramirez, Principal
5208 Santa Claudia Lane & Laredo, Texas 78043 & (256) 523-7000 & Fax (956) 523.7075




